NOTICE TO THE PUBLIC

This is to inform the public that the Coimbra Group is inviting
applications under the Scholarship Programme for Young Researchers 2025.

Please note that further details about the scholarship programme is accessible
online at the link below:
https://www.coimbra-group.eu/scholarships/which includes scholarship
opportunities at three spanish universities(UB,USAL and UGR).

Eligibilty criteria can be accessed at:
https://www.coimbra-group.eu/scholarships/sub-saharan-africa-grant-information/

Applications can be submitted online by 31st March 2025



